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Programme Secretary’s Report 

The 2015-16 Season 

Although, The 2015-2016 season has been truly amazing in the quality of the 

speakers that we have been privileged to host at WPS. David McKibbin has 

done something remarkable in bringing together an extremely high calibre of 

speakers to the Society and I think I am not alone in saying he deserves 

huge credit for the season. 

I must thank David, and his predecessor Tony Smith, for all of their advice 

and guidance in helping me to put together the 2016-2017 season of guest 

speakers. 

David also had the foresight to start the online Google calendar of events 

that I hope members have found useful, and which I will continue to update. 

The 2016-17 Season 

I have a lot to live up to for the 2016-2017 season. David gave us a truly 

special season last year, however I am sure that although the coming season 

may not have the big names that David secured last season it will be an 

interesting and inspiring season of guest speakers.  

As a relatively new member and also new to photography clubs, I do not 

have the experience of my predecessors nor of many members, however I 

hope to bring a few new ideas to the Society and add some diversity to the 

range of speakers for the coming season. At the time of writing I have all but 

one of the guest speaker dates confirmed and I hope there will be something 

for everyone. The final Programme will be published in the Members’ 

Handbook, on the website and in the members’ newsletters. 

Lastly, being relatively new to the photography club scene, a huge thanks to 

all those members who have suggested speakers to me. Please keep them 

coming. 

Jason Reeves  

Programme Secretary 


